

Aday in Kindergarten December Newsletter


What’s New?

	Here are some things we will be working on in the month of December: 

Writing/Reading Workshop: During writing, the class will be finishing the personal narratives unit. We have been going back to writing pieces to add details to them. Students are also learning to reread their work and add any words they missed, or fix mistakes. This is the beginning of the “revision” process, which they will continue to explore over the course of this year.
In reading workshop, we will be focusing on comprehension and reading stamina. Students are asked to retell events in a story after listening such as beginning, middle, and end, or problem and solution. Students were recently given their own book baggies containing leveled readers. Reading stamina is when we try to “read” our book baggie books for a long period of time without becoming distracted. 

Math: In math, will explore the use of calculators, counting by 10s, and teen numbers. Teen numbers can be tough for students so please reinforce at home. 

Science/Social Studies: In December our class will wrap up weather as a science topic. We will begin discussing characteristics of winter, and animals that hibernate. In Social Studies, we will focus on holiday traditions.

Check This Out!

· Thank you to the class moms for planning the Thanksgiving celebration!
· Scholastic Orders due 12/11
· Early Dismissal Day: 
Dec. 22nd @ 12:45pm
· No School Dec. 23rd-Jan. 1st 
· Instead of asking “How was your day?” try these:
· What letter sound/ sight word are you learning this week?
· Who did you sit with at lunch? Who did you play with at recess?
· Who was the helper of the day? 
· What activity did you enjoy the most?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]What made you happy?
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